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From: YVONNE CANTRELL <ycantrell@mac.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 24, 2018 8:54 AM

To: LSJR-SD-Comments@waterboards.ca.gov; WQCP1Comments
Subject: Stop the grab of water from farmers

| am writing to confirm my support of farmers, and the WATER they need, to support California’s wonderful agricultural
community.

One of the best quotes that describe this situation went something like “California is the only place where we are
planning our own future starvation.”

| am an avid supporter of recreation on the Delta and the need to keep California’s water clean and flowing. But this
regulation is too drastic and DEVASTATING to the farming community that FEEDS us.

| believe more solutions should be developed that catch some of the water during the rainy season and use it instead to
recharge our aquifers. Encourage homeowners to take out lawns and use less water with more generous incentives.

Just don’t starve us to death.

Respectfully submitted,

Kim and Yvonne Cantrell
Residents of West Sacramento
and farmers in Gridley, CA





